
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Is the streetlight near your home not working? 
 

Over the last several weeks, the DPW has reported 
many inoperable streetlights to Eversource for 
repair, but we need your assistance. 
 
If there is a streetlight near your home that is not 
working, please help by reporting it.  There are two 
ways of reporting the street light problem. 
 

 Send the DPW an email.  There is a link on the 
highway department webpage 
 
http://www.townofjaffrey.com/Pages/JaffreyNH_DPW/highway/index 
 

  or… 
 

 Notify Eversource directly at the following link 
under “Programs and Services” (also on DPW 
home page). 
 

https://www.eversource.com/Content/nh/residential/programs-services/street-light-repair-request 

 
When reporting, please try and be specific as to the 
location of the light (address, pole number, cross street if 
on corner or is it near an address). 
 
The town is paying an electric bill on that light whether it 
is working or not. 
 
Thanks for your help! 

http://www.townofjaffrey.com/Pages/JaffreyNH_DPW/highway/index
https://www.eversource.com/Content/nh/residential/programs-services/street-light-repair-request

